
Constable Burton and Finghall Parish Council 

Agenda for Parish Council Meeting on 22nd May at 7pm to be held in the 

Chapel in Finghall. 

THE CLERK WOULD EMPHASISE THAT PARISH MEETINGS ARE OPEN TO ALL AND 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME. 

1) Welcome. Chairman Howard welcomed all to the meeting. 

 

2)  Declaration of interests “To receive disclosures of personal and prejudicial 

interests from Councillors on matters to be considered at the meeting. The 

disclosure must include the nature of the interest. If you become aware, 

during the course of a meeting, of an interest that has not been disclosed 

under this item you must immediately disclose it. You may remain in the 

meeting and take part fully in discussion and voting unless the interest is 

prejudicial.  

 

                 There were no declarations of interest 

 

3)  Minutes of the last meeting “To resolve that the minutes of the meeting of the 

Council/committee held on the 23th November 2022 and the meeting held on 

15th February 2023 that have been circulated to members be signed as a 

correct record.” 

Both minutes were signed as a true and correct record  

prop: Clr Irwin 

sec: Clr Allinson 

 

4)   Apologies for absence: All present 

 

5)   Matters arising from the minutes: None              

 

6)  Public questions and statements 

 

Concern at the traffic in Finghall coming round the corner at church Lane and 

Chapel Lane. A garden wall had been knocked down. Clerk will contact 

Highways to see what could be done. 

 

Neighbourhood Watch: Concern about Finghall not being registered as 

neighbourhood watch. Clerk will see how the village can be registered. 

 

7) Co-option of two new Parish Councillors to specifically represent Constable 

Burton on the Parish Council. 

 

As one candidate changed his mind about standing for the Parish Council the 

other two candidates were  coopted. 



Welcome to Dawn Gelder, and Mike Hale both residing in Constable Burton. 

Prop: Clr Allinson 

Sec; Clr Irwin 

 

 

 

8) Defibrillator- Constable Burton 

It was requested to be put on the agenda that the PC (Parish Council) took on 

the defibrillator in C/b( Constable Burton) and paid for it as Finghall’s 

defibrillator is paid for by the PC. This seemed a fair request and was 

accepted. 

Prop: Clr Allinson 

Sec:  Clr Smith 

 

 Further discussion about putting defibrillators in Barden and Hauxwell – costs 

to be established as the addition of these and maintenance will impact on 

the precept estimation. 

 

9) Quarterly financial review. 

In the bank  

 

10) AOB 

Clr Allinson had had a report of rubbish in the hedge- he will sort. 

 

A Parishioner wishes to say thankyou to Hilly for her time and efforts on the PC. 

Chairman Howard will contact them to thank them personally for their efforts. 

 

11) Date of next meeting 

August 21st 2023  

Meeting Closed at 7.30 


